Maple Ridge Fire Department
22708 Brown Avenue
Maple Ridge, B.C. V3X 9A2

"MAPLE RIDGE

June 6, 2015

Dear: Maple Ridge Property Owner,

Re: Superior Tanker Shuttle Service

It is my great pleasure to notify you that the residential property you own may now be in an
area designated as protected by “Superior Tanker Shuttle Service”.

The Maple Ridge Fire Department has worked in conjunction with the Fire Underwriters
Survey to obtain this designation in qualifying areas of our Fire Hall #2 response area. It
demonstrates our ability to get water to the site of a fire in out rural areas, an important
component for the protection of your neighbourhood.

As the residential property owner; you can now contact your insurance provider to discuss
any benefits you may qualify for on your premium on the fire portion of your residential
policy.

If you have any further questions regarding this designation, please contact the Maple Ridge
Fire Department at 604 463-5880.

Regards,

..Dane Spénce, Fire Chief




